MILWAUKEE VALVE

16550 WEST STRATTON DRIVE
NEW BERLIN, W1 53151-7301

PHONE 262-432-2800, FAX 262-432-2801

March 1, 2021
To: All Milwaukee Valve Distributors
Due to the significant rising cost of raw materials over the last several months a price increase is required at this

time. Effective April 1, 2021 market pricing will increase by the percentages shown below. New fist pricing can be
determined by dividing our current list prices by the divisor shown for the individual product groups.

Increase
Product Category Percentage Divisor
Bronze Gate, Globe and Check 5% .95
Bronze Ball, Butterball and Slo-Close 5% .95
A & M Series Iron Gate, Globe and Check 9% 91
C, M & H — Series Butterfly 9% 91
Grooved Butterfly 9% 91
Carbon and Stainless Industrial Ball 5% 95
High Performance Butterfly 5% .95
Cast Steel Gate, Globe and Check 5% .95
Actuation 5% .95
Brass Ball (Threaded, Solder, and Press) 12.5% .875
Brass Gate, Globe and Check 12.5% .875
Press Fittings 12.5% .875
Tank and Trailer Products 5% .95

All special net pricing on these products will also increase by the percentages shown above on April 1, 2021.

Our new list price sheets and new flat list files reflecting the increases noted above are being created and will be
posted to the website by March 12, 2021. Should you have any questions, please contact your local
representative, our field sales team or the office at any time.

Any order placed for immediate release prior to April 1, 2021 will be filled at current pricing. Orders specifying
release dates beyond April 1, 2021 will be filled at price in effect at time of shipment. Milwaukee Valve reserves
the right to limit order quantities that exceed historical requirements. Orders between now and April 1°* will
undergo a higher level of scrutiny to ensure reasonable monthly purchase levels are respected. If any change on
orders placed is deemed necessary you will be notified prior to any adjustment and order entry. All other terms
and conditions of sale remain unchanged.

It should be noted that the increases shown above do not reflect the recent sudden spike in raw material pricing
over the last few weeks. We will continue to monitor these costs and react accordingly should this upward trend
in material costs sustain their current values or continue to rise.

Very truly yours,
MILWAUKEE VALVE COMPANY

Thomas J. LaGuardia
Vice President Sales & Marketing
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